Tuesday, January 30, 1968 - D. C. Office

At 2 p.m. I called Hans H. Koch, Commissioner,
Danish Atomic Energy Commission, Copenhagen, Denmark.

I told him we had gone over the information furnished
by Dr. Walske, who had recently returned from Greenland,
and saw no reason for alarm. I said we would have a
detailed scientific look into environmental factors,
etc., and that we would be in touch with him to exchange
views. Koch said they are not really alarmed but are
doing everything to keep things quiet. He told me his
brother, in whom he has a great deal of confidence, is
in charge of a Danish group which has gone to Greenland.